Cornerstone Academy Newsletter

Welcome Back!

Welcome back to school! We
are excited to be back in
session and we look forward
to a fun-filled year of
learning! We have our first
field trip to Honey Pot
Orchards on Sept. 26, 2011.
We will leave Cornerstone at
9:15 and return at 12:30! We
will pick apples, have cider
and donuts, enjoy a maze,
hayride, and pick a pumpkin.
Also, Drama will begin on
Thursday, Sept. 29, 2011.
Our Drama teacherisin
Singapore until the 25™. 1 am
still looking for a Spanish
teacher!

New Policy

There is a new policy this
year regarding afterschool
programs such as knitting,
chess, piano lessons and D.1.
In the past, when the
students left aftercare and
attended any of these
programs, they would be
signed out of aftercare and
you were not billed for them.
However, we have been
advised by our insurance
provider not do this for
liability reasons. If they are
not in aftercare, the people
watching them are liable and
not covered by Cornerstone.
Therefore, as of today, any
children signed into aftercare
and attending any
afterschool programs will
remain signed in until their
parents sign them out and
you will be billed for that
time.

Upcoming Events

Applefest--Sat. Sept. 17,
from1llto 4

P.T.G meeting—Tues.
Sept. 20, from 7 to 8.

Field trip---Mon. Sept.
26, from 10 to 12:30

Parent’s Night--Thurs.
Sept. 29 from 7 to 8:15.

e 7to7:30is Mrs.
McQuade & Mrs.
McCormack

e 7:45 to 8:15 is Miss
Simoneau and Mrs.
Doty

Teachers will inform you
of their classroom
routines, discipline
policies and upcoming
units and lessons.




